September 4, 2015
Dear Parents,

We welcome you and your children back to school. It is an exciting time for children
and the staff at Ridgeline Elementary. We hope you had a relaxing summer and a
good opportunity to have your children home for family activities.

We have had several changes this summer with the addition of several teachers and
two new secretaries. [ assure you great care is taken in the selection of our new staff
members. The new people bring great ideas and energy that benefit our students.
We hope you will take the opportunity of getting to know our new staff and
welcome them to the Ridgeline community. We also wish those who have retired or
who have moved on to other adventures well. We thank them for the service they
have given to the students of our school.

We know we have a number of new families who have moved into our area and
welcome you. We also welcome any questions or concerns you may have and extend

an invitation to call us if we can be of any help to you in answering your questions.

Ridgeline is a great place to learn. This is because of a good combination of students,
staff members, and parents. We thank you for your support of Ridgeline.

Respectfully,

Ken Higgins



